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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 
Attendance Planet Badges 

On Monday the children whose attendance was above 95% 
last half term were given the first of their planet attendance 

badges. They were delighted to receive these and are 
proudly wearing them around school. 

We are now working on the second badge which will be for 
the current half term. Please support your child in making 

sure that their attendance is given top priority. 
 

Attendance Glow Ups 
Congratulations to our Year 3 children who had 4 100% glow 
ups this week. They were awarded a playground disco. Well 

done year 3. 

 
Classes for September  

Please see below for class teachers for September 
2023.  There have been a few changes this year and 

the children will meet their new teacher on our 
Transition days which take place in July. 

 
Year 6 Mr Shelton 

Year 5 Miss Ashdown 
Year 4 Miss Barker 

Year 3 Mrs Julta (new to school) 
Year 2 Miss Boyles 

Year 1 Mr Breen 
Reception Miss Newton 

Nursery Miss Prior 
Alby Tots Miss Lee 

 
Just a reminder that Miss Fleming will begin her maternity 

leave at the end of this year. 
 

Reception Stay and Play 
Stay and Play sessions for the new Reception starters for 

September will be held on; 
Wednesday 14th June  
Wednesday 21st June  
Wednesday 27th June  

 
These sessions will be held from 9.30-11am.  

 
 

Bible Tales 
Year 3’ s Bible Tales session took place this week and 

parents joined us at the end of the day for a short 
performance.  Year 5’s Bible Tale session takes place next 

Wednesday 14th June and parents are invited along at the 
end of the day (2.45pm). 

 
This is a wonderful way for parents to see the work that the 
children are doing in RE and a wonderful opportunity for the 
children to share their learning of tales from the Bible with 

the school. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Reception Assembly  

Today the Children in Reception led us in our assembly. The 
theme of friendship was explored, and the children were 

very brave. Thank you for parents for attending. 
 

Reading Hub  
Reading hub will start again on Monday 12th for years 2 

and 5, in Mrs Cruse's room from 8.45. 
 

Cystic Fibrosis Day 
Next Friday is Cystic Fibrosis Day. We are asking all the 

children to please wear something yellow 
to help raise awareness. There will be a 
cake sale on Friday 16th, please bring in 

your cake donations throughout next week 
and don't forget your pennies on Friday to 

buy some cakes! 
 

Votes 4 School 
The Votes4School topic for today is…. Should primary 

school pupils take tests? 
Please discuss this with your child and we will look forward 

to the voting results. 
 

Last week’s vote- Should we celebrate the Windrush 
Generation more? The results are… 80% said Yes and 

20% said No. 
 

School Nurse Drop in Sessions 

The school nurse will be doing drop-in sessions on the 
following dates; 

Friday 16th June 
Thursday 20th July 

She will be in school from 9-10am so if you wish to speak 
to her then please call into school. 

 
 

Hot Weather Warning 
The Met Office have issued a YELLOW Hot Weather Alert 

for the North West of England between 9am 
on 9th June to 9am 12th June. 

 
 
 

 
Summer Events 

Please see the reverse side of this letter for all the various 
activities that we have taking place this half term. 

Unfortunately some may be subject to change due to 
unforeseen circumstances but hopefully things will run 

smoothly. 
 
 

This Week’s Attendance  
Rec   95.4% 
Y1   97.0% 
Y2  95.0% 
Y3  99.3% 
Y4  92.0% 

Y5  97.3% 
Y6  88.0% 
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